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Message from the Guest Editor

The COVID-19 outbreak required a quick response from
regulators in order to mitigate its impact on the banking
sector. Although banks entered the virus outbreak in better
shape than they did the Global Financial Crisis in 2008–
2009, vulnerabilities persist in several areas. This Special
Issue will focus on the broad topic of “Bank Regulation and
Risk Management” as it relates to the impact of the virus.

We invite empirical papers that explore any aspect of the
impact that the COVID-19 outbreak will have on regulation
and risk management including, but not limited to, the
three main areas of bank response to the virus crisis: the
operational capacities of banks, the ability of financial
institutions to use capital and liquidity buffers, and the
regulation and risk management concerning asset quality.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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